MOSS HALL NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
January 2018
Happy New Year!
We would particularly like to welcome new children and families to the nursery and look forward to getting to know you all.
We are pleased to welcome Samina Qureshi to the Moss Hall team. Samina is working full-time in Blue Class and will work in partnership with Maria as a key person. 
Applications for Primary School Places
If your child was born between 1 September 2013 and 31 August 2014 you should apply for a primary school place by 15 January 2018. 
If you need help with applying please speak to Annette.

Baby Stay and Play
Baby Stay and Play sessions will be starting again on Thursday 11th January from 2.00 - 3.00. We welcome parents and babies who are not yet walking to come and chat and play.

Because of limited space we ask you to let us know in advance if you would like to come. Please speak to Kalpna in the office.

Parking your car

We encourage families to walk to school where possible. This is much better for your children’s health and for the environment.

If you do use a car, please remember that the nursery car park is only to be used by families where the child or parent has a disability. 

We would also ask you to park considerately in neighbouring roads so that you do not put children at risk or inconvenience local residents.
[image: image1.jpg]



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February
Half-Term Holiday
Thursday 1st March

World Book Day

Thursday 29th March

School is closed for a Staff Training Day 

Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April

Easter Holiday

Monday 16th April

First day of Summer Term

Friday 20th July

Last day of term
Dressing for Winter Weather
As the weather becomes wintry please ensure your child has a warm coat, hat and gloves for outdoor play. We are outside in all weathers. Children are not permitted to wear scarves outdoors because of the risk of them getting caught when climbing.

We still need spare clothes for changing children when they get wet or dirty at nursery, and would be grateful for any clothes your child has outgrown.

Can you help us?

We welcome parental involvement in the nursery and know that many of you have skills and talents that you may be willing to share with us.

Perhaps, you would like to do some gardening, cooking, music, dance or art? 

Please speak to your child’s key person if you would like to get involved. We welcome help on a regular basis or as a one off. Even just 15 minutes to read with children is valuable.
You can also help by bring in clean used boxes, bottles, etc which the children can transform into all sorts of creations.

Financial Support

We have a Special Activities Fund, which help us to offer additional activities for the children, including local trips, cooking activities etc. In these times of budget cuts your support is particularly appreciated.
A money box for your donations is in the entrance hall.
30 hour survey

We are currently reviewing the 30 hour funded childcare offer and considering the best way to implement this at our school.

We have sent a text with a link to the survey and would appreciate your responses.

Carla Alexander, one of our parent governors will be available in the parents’ room to talk with parents, who would like to discuss any concerns, on 15th January between 8.45 and 9.45 and 18th January between 5.00 and 5.45.
Parent Gym

Louise Oates, who works in Green Class and in breakfast and tea clubs, has successfully completed the training to become a fully qualified Parent Gym trainer.
Parent Gym is a well respected and effective course of six workshops to support parents in the challenges of bringing up children aged 2-11.

We are pleased to be able to offer these workshops at Moss Hall Nursery, starting on Tuesday 23rd January.

Please see the attached leaflet for more information and to sign up.

If you have any questions please speak to Louise or Annette.
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